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Tattingstone Church of England V.C. Primary School

Church Road, Tattingstone, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP9 2NA

Telephone: 01473 328488

Email: admin@tattingstone.suffolk.sch.uk 
www.tattingstonecevcpschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Beverley Derrett

BEd-BSc-MA-NPQH-NPQEL 
Turning Small Wonders into Shining Lights

__________________________________________________________________________________________
Wednesday 13th March, 2024
Dear Parents,
Time seems to be flying by this half term; we knew it was going to be a short half term but Easter seems to be approaching at a rather rapid rate. 
Firstly, I would like to thank the parents and pupils who contributed to our amazing Science Fair on Tuesday, it was lovely to see so many experiments.  Some of your ideas were incredibly imaginative and there were some very exciting experiments, but even the most straightforward ideas were very interesting to read or have a go at.  The children were really great; all of them could explain what their item was and how it worked.  
It has been a very exciting week with our carousel of science activities on Monday.  Pupils went around each class in their House group so everyone had completed all of the experiments by the end of the day.  It was lovely to see how well the older children supported and aided the younger children.  Don’t forget tomorrow is ‘Come dressed as a scientist’ day – we look forward to seeing some wacky costumes!

Also this week, we welcomed Miss Diana Cutler to the school.  She will be working every morning as a Teaching Assistant across the school until the summer holiday.  Sadly, we will be saying farewell to Mrs Stopher at the end of this term.  She has made the decision to leave Tattingstone School to pursue new ventures.  She has been at Tattingstone School since January 2023 and whilst I know that she will be missed by parents, pupils, governors and staff, we wish her all the very best for the future.  We look forward to welcoming Mrs Yates and Miss Pettifor after Easter.  Mrs Yates will be in school on Monday 25th March to meet the children. 

Looking ahead to next week, it is the final swimming lesson on Wednesday 20th March followed by the Cross Country event at RHS in the afternoon for those children taking part.  There is an extra cross country practise after school on Friday 15th until 4pm. 
Our half termly Show ‘n’ Share will be at 2.50pm on Thursday 21st March, we hope to see as many of you there as possible as the children love the opportunity to show you what they have been learning. 

Our termly Celebration of Achievement will be at 2pm in the village hall on Monday 25th March, and finally our Easter Service will be at Tattingstone Church on Thursday 28th March at 2pm as we have been unable to book Wherstead Church this year.  We look forward to seeing you at these events.
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very enjoyable Easter break and we look forward to seeing the children back at school on Monday 15th April.
Yours sincerely
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Mrs Beverley Derrett

Headteacher
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Tattingstone School safeguards and promotes the welfare of pupils 

and requires all staff and visitors to share this commitment 
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